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PRODUCT BULLETIN 
 

ISSUE/DATE: Jan 2024 BULLETIN NUMBER: 
23-PB-CV-SWIFTBEV 
1200 OBSOLESCENCE 

TOPIC:   
SWIFTBEV 1200 
OBSOLESCENCE 

PRODUCT LINE: SWIFTBEV  

 
 

OVERVIEW 
 

The Aquafine SwiftBev product was introduced to offer customers in the Food and Beverage industry 
an option for 3rd party validated systems in accordance with the United States Environmental Protection 
Agency (USEPA) UltraViolet Disinfection Guidance Manual (UVDGM).   
 
At Aquafine, we continually review all aspects of our business to ensure we are providing best in class 
quality product, effective and efficient service to our customers. As a result of this review, Aquafine has 
made the difficult decision to discontinue production of the SwiftBev 1200 system.  The SwiftBev 300 and 
600 units will continue to be offered.   
 
It is important to note that service and replacement parts, such as lamps, sleeves, ballasts, control 
circuit boards and wiper seals will continue to be stocked and available. 
 
For applications within the food and beverage industry that require 3rd party validation in accordance with 
USEPA UVDGM, the SwiftBev 300, SwiftBev 600 and the TrojanUVSwiftSC D-series product lines will 
continue to be offered.  Please contact your local representative for further information. 
  
 
AN IMPORTANT DATE: March 29, 2024 
 
Please assess your product needs and place a final order no later than March 29, 2024. Aquafine will not 
accept orders for the above stated products after this date.  All deliveries to customers must be completed 
before December 30, 2024. 

 
WE’RE HERE TO HELP 
 
If you have questions, simply call us at 1-888-220-6118, visit trojantechnologies.com, or contact your 
local representative. 
 
 
1 Conditions for final buy offer are as follows: All purchase orders are non-cancelable, cannot be returned and are subject to 
acceptance by Trojan Technologies.  Orders must be received before March 30, 2024, for delivery to customer site before 
December 30, 2024. 

 


